
IERE visited TPRI on August 8, 2019 
(R&D Planning Office: Ms. Hsiang-Lin Chang) 

IERE (International Electric Research Exchange) 

Secretary General Dr. Takao Watanabe and IERE 

Director Dr. Masahiro Nagano paid a visit to TPRI 

(Taiwan Power Research Institute) on August 8, 2019 

to discuss the topics of Methanol Ageing Marker 

Project and Technology Foresight Activity. They were 

received by TPRI General manager Dr. Chung, 

accompanied by Deputy General Manager Mr. Shen, 

Deputy General Manager Dr. Pu, Section Chief Mr. Li 

and Acting Director Dr. Chen.      

 The meeting was held at TPRI headquarters. The 

discussion topics were as follows: 

1. Current status and recent activities of IERE 

2. R&D “Methanol Ageing Marker Project”  

3. IERE Technology Foresight 2020 

4. 2019 PIESA-IER South Africa & 2020 

IERE-CSIRO Brisbane Forum 

In his greeting speech, Dr. Watanabe first 

introduced the current and incoming activities of 

IERE. He more than one time invited TPRI to 

participate in the phase II meeting of Methanol 

Ageing Marker Project and the 2019 PIESA-IER 

South Africa & 2020 IERE-CSIRO Brisbane Forum.  

Acting Director Dr. Chen had some questions 

about the background and investigation methodology 

of Technology Foresight 2020 for Dr. Takao Watanabe, 

and she got detailed answers in return.  

 The meeting with IERE was a big success. IERE 

and TPRI looked forward to having more 

opportunities to discuss the development of new 

electric technologies in the near future. 

  



Photo Gallery  

  
Discussion between Dr. Chung (Middle) and Dr. Takao 

Watanabe (Left second). 

IERE Technology Foresight 2020 dual discussion. 

  
Discussion process. Ms. Chang from R&D Planning Office giveed 

introduction of R&D Activities in TPRI. 

  

Group photo with Dr. Takao Watanabe and Dr. Masahiro 

Nagano. 

Dr. Chung (Right) delivered souvenirs to Dr. Takao 

Watanabe (Left). 


